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Know therefore that the Lord thy God, he is 
God, which keepeth covenant and mercy 
with them that love him and keep his 
commandments to a thousand generations.


MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY 
NEW YEAR TO ALL!!!


First of all, we would like to give all the 
glory and honor to our Lord and Savior 

Jesus Christ for He all hath done in our life 
and His ministry.


It is always a great joy in our behalf to write 
you our missionary newsletter report to 
update you the work of the Lord here in the 
Philippines. 


Souls are still getting saved here in the 
Philippines! To God be the glory!


Mark Ellor Caluag
Pastor Corey and Church Family,



We ask your prayers with us that this year 2025, we can 
continue to share and spread the gospel to the people, most 
specially those that living in a remote places. We would 
like to reach out them as many as we can for the Lord. 
Time is no longer in our hands as we know that His 
coming is getting very very near. Before we know it, it 
will be already too late for us. But until then, we will 
never stop seeking those that are lost and by His grace, He 
will saved them. 


Thanked you so much to all of you, God really blessed us 
for having and giving you all to us to be our faithful 
partners in the work of the Lord here in the Philippines. It 
is your prayers and financial support that we can 
accomplish small things in the furtherance of His kingdom 
here on earth. We love you all. God bless us all.


                                                         In Christ,


                                                  Mark Ellor Caluag

                                  Filipino missionary in the Philippines




